
You can register your interest by emailing 
Elena Cope, A/Service Development 
Manager, on the below email or just visit us 
on the day.

For more information contact the  
Mental Health Commission 
on (08) 6553 0600 or email:
cssm.servicedevelopment@mhc.wa.gov.au

Visit our website:
www.mhc.wa.gov.au/karrathasusd

Photos: Step Up/Step Down, Bunbury

Karratha Step Up/
Step Down Service 

Meet the service provider, learn 
more about the service, ask 
questions, see draft concept 
designs and provide your 
feedback.

The Karratha Step Up/Step Down 
Service is key to addressing the 
need for more flexible, residential-
style community-based mental 
health services in the Pilbara region. 

The Mental Health Commission is 
committed to ensuring that the 
Karratha Step Up/Step Down Service 
meets the community’s needs and 
invites you to attend this Open Day.

OPEN DAY 
Wednesday 19 June

Ibis Styles, 
35-45 Searipple Road,
Karratha WA

Drop in between:
10am to 2pm or
4pm to 8pm




